
Broome Historical Society Inc. 
  Town Beach Reserve |PO Box 559 |Broome WA 6725 

(08) 9192 2075 | admin@broomemuseum.org.au 
 

 
 

 

Michelle Teoh 

Secretary 

Dinosaur Coast Management Group 

PO Box 2478 

Broome WA 6725 

info@dinosaurcoast.org.au 

 

13th April 2023 

 

Dear Michelle,  

 

Thank you for forwarding the Dinosaur Coast National Heritage Management Plan. 
 
This is a very comprehensive document and, importantly, provides a clear pathway by which, policies, 
strategies and infrastructures can be delivered. With an increasing interest in the dinosaur tracks and 
ichnofossils, it is vital that the National Heritage Values of the Dinosaur Coast be protected while 
accommodating this interest and enthusiasm.    
 
The Dinosaur Coast is a Broome story that needs to be showcased and told here in Broome. Whether 
that is through school field excursions, in-school visits, theatrical performances, community events, 
enjoying the Museum display or coming to the annual Broome Museum Dinosaur Open Day. 
  
The Dinosaur Coast Management Group plays a key role in the protection and promotion of the 

National Heritage Listed dinosaur tracks, and the Broome Historical Society and Museum supports 

this initiative. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Elaine Rabbitt 

President 
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